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Ohio Power Siting Board Holds Hearing on AEP Ohio Transmission Company’s
Proposed New Right of Way for Lamping-Rouse Transmission Line Project
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On June 6, 2017, the Ohio Power Siting Board held a hearing on AEP
Ohio Transmission Company’s application as to its proposed new right
of way, Lamping-Rouse 138 Kilovolt Transmission Line Project, which is
proposed for 4.7 to 4.8 miles in southwestern Monroe County.

If you have questions regarding this potential project, or your rights,
please contact Tom Fusonie (614.464.8261 or thfusonie@vorys.com) or
Joe Miller (614.464.6233 or jrmiller@vorys.com).
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